
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                               

 

 

 

 

THE COUNTY FIRE FORCES ADDITIONAL EVACUATION ADVISORIES 
 
 

Woodland, CA- Due to the potential threat posed by the County Fire, the Napa County 
Sheriff’s Office has issued an Evacuation Advisory for the following areas: 

 
Berryessa Highlands 

Markley Cove and Pleasure Cove Resorts 
 

• East of Capell Valley Road 

• North of State Highway 128 from Capell Valley Road, East to the Napa County line 

• All of Steele Canyon Road 
 
Residents of Berryessa Highlands, Markley Cove Resort and Pleasure Cove Resort should be 
prepared to evacuate if fire conditions worsen and the Napa County Sheriff’s Office, in 
consultation with fire incident commanders, determine the evacuation order is necessary. 
 
Residents with special needs or pets requiring specialized transportation should consider 
extended travel times in their potential evacuation plans. 
 
Although the evacuation advisory is precautionary, residents who elect to evacuate voluntarily 
should utilize State Highway 128, West or Monticello Road, South in their travel route. 
 
Residents are asked not to utilize State Highway 128, East. There is no access into Solano or 
Yolo Counties via State Highway 128.  
 
Residents are asked to monitor their news organizations for further instructions and are 
encouraged to sign up for Nixle updates by texting their zip code to 888777 
 

### 

  CONTACT: Information Line:  
(707) 967-4207 

RELEASE DATE: July 2, 2018 
 9:00 p.m. 

   
 

  
 

 

CAL FIRE NEWS RELEASE 
California Department of Forestry and Fire Protection 


